
Minutes of P.T.F.A. Meeting – 08.03.17 
Held at The Olde Peculiar at 7.15pm 

 
 
Present: 
Kerrie Day, Alison Partington, Ruth Housley, Adele Kane, Claire Smith, Fiona Stevenson, Sam Hatton, 
Poala Daniel, Jenny Jenkins, Leanne Benton. 
 
Apologies: 
Vicky Foster-Hornsby, Jo Millett, Katie Bartam. 
 
Fiona opened the meeting, read out apologies and thanked everyone for coming. 
 
There were no matters arising from last meeting. 
 
Feedback from: 
Quiz Night – Friday 27th January 2017 
An enjoyable fun night had by all.  The total profit raised by the event was £222.29 which was 
considerably up on previous years.  The addition of prosecco on the bar proved to be very popular. 
The possibility of replacing Irish Bingo with a new game ‘Head & Tails’ was discussed and will be 
introduced next year. 
 
Future Events: 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 8th July 2017 
After various discussions, it was agreed that a Harry Potter/Wizard & Witches theme would be used 
for this year’s event.  Further arrangements will be made at following meetings but the below items 
were confirmed: 

 Ian has been booked 

 Bob ‘Bird Man’ has been booked 

 Steam Train (Kevin) has been booked 

 Kerrie Day to speak to contact about booking bouncy castle 

 Sam Hatton will speak to dance troupe about attending again this year 
 
Financial Matters: 
Following various spends including the notice board, Reception Class items, leavers dictionaries, and 
individual class cash allocation, the total amount in all accounts, at present, is £3593.57 made up as 
follows: 
 
Current Account - £1378.82 
Deposit Account - £1714.45 
100 Club Account - £500.00 
 
Adele is still looking to change banks and will update on this at next meeting. 
 
Future Purchases: 
Quotations varying from £1000 - £2000 have been obtained by Jo Millett for the additional 
playground markings.  All present members agreed to the purchase of these. 
 
 
 
 



Any other Business: 
Ruth Housley has a contact who kindly donated some knitted chicks which sit over a chocolate egg, it 
was agreed that the P.T.F.A would sell these at various times before the Easter holiday (including a 
Cadbury’s Crème Egg) for £1.00 each.  The agreed days were:  after school on Thursday 6th April and 
on Friday 7th April, both before and after school. 
 
The quiz night which is to be held at The Olde Peculiar in aid of the P.T.F.A  is to take place on 
Thursday 8th June 2017.  Suitable raffle prizes will need to be sourced prior to this. 
 
Date of Next Meeting: 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 17th May starting at 7.15pm at The Olde Peculiar, 
Handsacre. 
 


